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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
Registration opens March 7 for spring programs and summer camps  

 
(Barrie, ON) – The City will open registration for spring programs and summer camps on Tuesday, 
March 7, at 8 a.m. The City will offer camps this summer for children and youth at recreation centres 
and parks throughout the city. 
 
“Our camp offerings are extremely popular because they deliver a rewarding, memorable, safe and fun 
summer experience that we know kids and youth in Barrie look forward to,” says Steve Lee-Young, 
Manager of Recreation and Culture Programs. 
 
Customers can browse offerings via play.barrie.ca and save them to their “Wish List" to conveniently 
find desired programs when registration opens. 
 
Registration will be available online via play.barrie.ca or by visiting Allandale Recreation Centre (190 
Bayview Drive), East Bayfield Community Centre (80 Livingstone Street East) or Peggy Hill Team 
Community Centre (171 Mapleton Avenue). 
 
Registration for summer programs will open in May.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Emily O’Brien  
Communications Advisor  
Emily.OBrien@barrie.ca 
705-627-0796 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/barrie/home?onlineSiteId=0&from_original_cui=true
https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/barrie/home?onlineSiteId=0&from_original_cui=true
https://www.barrie.ca/community-recreation-environment/facilities-venues/allandale-recreation-centre
https://www.barrie.ca/community-recreation-environment/facilities-venues/east-bayfield-community-centre
https://www.barrie.ca/community-recreation-environment/facilities-venues/peggy-hill-team-community-centre
https://www.barrie.ca/community-recreation-environment/facilities-venues/peggy-hill-team-community-centre
mailto:Emily.OBrien@barrie.ca
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